
 

Thank you to Peter Salis for stepping up and joining the team! Peter helped us 
with projection during Traditional Worship this past Sunday, and there were a lot 
of slides to project with the celebration of All Saints and Holy Communion. 

He did a fantastic job! (Anna Baldwin handled projection during contemporary 
worship, and she always does a great job!) And thank you to our sound guys last 
week — Basil Carney and John Glenn — you’re always appreciated. 


John worked extra last week, handling sound for Bethany Lake & Will King’s 
wedding Saturday and handling video recording for Trudy Whitehurst’s 
Celebration of Life on Sunday. Russ Poston manned the sound board for 
Trudy’s service, and Kris handled video recording for the Lake/King wedding. 
Never a dull moment for the Tech Team, so the more people we have in the 
volunteer pool, the better. Come join us!
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR 
MOBILE FOOD PANTRY


The Golden Corner Food Pantry is expanding its 
service to the community with a Mobile Food 
Pantry on the second and third Saturdays of the 
month. Beginning Nov. 12th the refrigerator truck 
will be at the Salem First Baptist Church from 
10:00 AM to noon. The third Saturday, Nov. 19th

it will be in Westminster and Long Creek.  


Volunteers are needed for two hours on those 
mornings at the Food Pantry to pack boxes for 
distribution. Additional volunteers are needed from 
10:00 AM to noon at the distribution locations.  


Please contact Diane Caster at 910-599-2512 or 
dscaster@gmail.com to volunteer or for more 
information.
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